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***At Risk*** 

***Missing Person*** 
   

 

The Visalia Police Department is requesting the public’s assistance in locating Missing Person, Dameian Gulley, AKA: 

Luke, 14 years old. He was last seen leaving his residence in Visalia on 11-18-13 at 06:30 a.m.for school. He is in need 

of medication. He is a White Male, 5 feet 7 inches tall, weighs 130 pounds and has hazel eyes and brown hair.  He was 

last seen wearing a blue hooded sweatshirt, shorts and a black backpack with red and green stripes. If anyone has seen 

this person please contact the Visalia Police Department at (559) 734-8117.  

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Refer all questions to the P.I.O.  
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